

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1734/23-24

29.11.2023

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Subject: A Green Legacy for the Future

As a part of our ongoing commitment to the environment, we are excited to launch the **Green School Initiative** program in our school. The objective of this initiative is to create a vibrant and green garden which will provide a hands on learning experience for our students.

In line with this initiative, we invite you to contribute to the beauty of our school environment by sending a potted plant or sapling with your ward.

Let's grow together and create a Green Legacy for the future.

With regards,

Rafia Zafar Ali Principal